
NOTICE OF PRIMARY ELECTION 
FERRY COUNTY, WASHINGTON 

TUESDAY, August 2, 2016 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Primary Election will be 
held in the State of Washington, County of Ferry, on Tuesday, 
the 2nd day of August 2016. That in compliance with the 
provisions of R.C.W. 29A.08.140, Voter Registration books will 
be closed to original registrations and transfers from July 4, 2016 
through August 2, 2016, both dates inclusive, for the purpose of 
holding the Primary Election on August 2, 2016. The 
amendment to R.C.W. 29A.08.140, states after the closing of the 
Voters Registration books, you may still register to vote AT 
THE AUDITOR’S OFFICE ONLY located at 350 E Delaware 
Ave, at the County Courthouse until 4:00 PM, July 25, 2016 (for 
new registrations only). Transfer within Washington must be 
completed 29 days before the Election Day. Registration is 
possible at all times, but each qualified elector must be registered 
at least 8 days before voting.  In such instance, the record will be 
placed in suspense by the registration officer until after the 
Primary Election has been held. Registration books will be 
reopened after the Primary Election held on August 2, 2016. 
Following is a complete list of offices to appear on the official 
ballots for Ferry County. The entire county will be vote by mail. 
Please make sure your ballot is postmarked or returned to the 
Auditors Office no later than August 2, 2016. 
 
Ballots will be mailed to all registered voters on Thursday, July 
14, 2016. 
 
Offices on the ballot:  
 
FEDERAL 
U.S. Senator 
State Governor 
State Lieutenant Governor 
State Secretary of State 
State Treasurer 
State Auditor 
State Attorney General 
State Commissioner of Public Lands 
State Superintendent of Public Instruction Non-Partisan 
State Insurance Commissioner 
 
STATE LEGISLATIVE   
State Representative District 7 Position 1       
State Representative District 7 Position 2       
 
COUNTY 
Commissioner District #1 
Commissioner District #3 
 
Judicial – Nonpartisan Offices 
Supreme Court Justice Position 5  
Superior Court Judge Position2  
 
 
Voting Center 
This is a vote-by-mail Primary Election so there will not be any 



polling places.  Ballots should be mailed in or dropped off at the 
Ferry County Courthouse (Auditor’s Office) at 350 E Delaware 
Ave in Republic or at the Republic City Hall (north side of 
building) at 987 S Clark Ave until 8:00 p.m. August 2, 2016. 
Accessible voting equipment is located in the Elections Office in 
the County Courthouse Basement on the right. Please call or 
come by the Auditors Office if you need to get a replacement 
ballot. Our phone number is 509-775-5225 ext. 1139, or you can 
request one by fax at 509-775-5208. You may also log in to 
vote.wa.gov/ferry for additional information. 
 
Dated at Republic, Ferry County, Washington this 20Th day of 
July, 2016. 
Dianna L Galvan 
Ferry County Auditor and Ex-Officio Supervisor of Elections 


